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THE UNIVERSITY OF ALA.0AMA 
C O L L E 0 E O F A R T i A N D S C I E N C E S 

UNIVERSITY, ALABAMA 35*86 

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY 
P. O , BOX 62«» 

March 29, 1978 

Dear José, 

Thank you for your letter of March 21. 
I will be at your office before 11:00 a.m., 
Friday, April 7; and agaln at 1:00. 

It will be grand to see you again. 

Devoteély, 

/a 


